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ά²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǘƘǊƛƭƭŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ a new and sustainable pathway for students to find their career 

passion and give back to their Aiken County community through the /ŀƭƭ aŜ aƛǎǘŜǊ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳΣέ ŀŘŘŜŘ Aiken 

County SuǇŜǊƛƴǘŜƴŘŜƴǘ 5ǊΦ {Ŝŀƴ !ƭŦƻǊŘΦ ά²e look forward to welcoming each student back in the future as 

ƴŜǿ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŘƛǎǘǊƛŎǘΦέ 

The Call Me MISTER collaboration was announced during a regularly scheduled meeting of the Aiken County 

Board of Education on Tuesday, February 13, 2018. All parties met Monday, April 9, 2018, at Aiken Technical 

College to sign a Letter of Understanding formally launching the program. 

The members of the first cohort are recent or former graduates of Aiken High School, Midland Valley High 

School and Silver Bluff High School, and include the following stude

 



ω Daylan Abney is a 2019 graduate of Aiken High School and will be attending ATC for the 2019-20 

school year.  

 
 
ω Tavaris Williams is a 2019 graduate of Midland Valley High School and will be attending ATC during 

the 2019-20 school year.  

 

 
 

-more- 

 

 

 



ω Stephan Rouse is a 2019 graduate of Silver Bluff High School and will be attending USC Aiken for 

the 2019


